STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

February 26, 2014

John W. Hickenlooper

Governor

Mike King

Executive Director
Gayle Lyman Loretta Pifieda
Grand Junction Concrete Pipe CO. Director

2311 River Road
Grand Junction, CO 81505

Re: 23 Road Pit, Permit M-1979-089, Preliminary Adequacy Review, Technical Revision TR-6

Mr. Lyman,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety reviewed your Technical Revision application TR-6 and
requires additional information regarding the following issue(s):

e Please clarify the amount of time required to backfill the proposed “hole” proposed for excess and
waste concrete.

* Due to the exposed ground water at the site is a new well permit to account for evaporative loss
required by the new property owner?

The technical revision cannot be approved until the issues are adequately addressed. Please submit a
response to the issues as soon as possible but no later than March 3, 2014, so the decision date of March
6, 2014 can be met. If your response, or a written request for an extension of the decision date, is not
received by Marsh 3, 2014 then the request for the technical revision may be denied.

If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety,
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, telephone no.
(970) 241-2042.

Sincerely,

D L

Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist
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